Subject: Governor Mark Warner to be Commencement Speaker

From: Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>
Date: Tue, 16 Dec 2003 10:29:18 -0500

To: everyone@cnu.edu

MEMORANDUM

TO: University Community

FROM: Paul Trible

RE: Governor Mark Warner to be Commencement Speaker

I am pleased to announce that the Governor of Virginia, the Honorable Mark R. Warner, will be the commencement speaker at Christopher Newport University on January 11, 2004 at 2:00 p.m. For the first time in the 43-year history of CNU, the Governor of Virginia will deliver a commencement address. Governor Warner is a champion of higher education and is a strong supporter of the transformation of Christopher Newport University.

Please join me at the January Commencement to welcome Governor Warner and congratulate our graduates.